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Held on June 16, 2020 

Attendance: Gene Dolinger, Pat Cruz, John Romashko, Helene Singer, Charles Congema, Sharlene 

Iadanza, Karen Maila, Carrie Treadwell 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions the Board had not met in a few months. The June meeting was 

essential in order to deal with the question of opening the pool for the season. 

After a lengthy discussion, the board's decision was to open the pool from July 1–Labor Day. The 

Board of Health guidelines must be followed and a list of rules and guidelines will be sent to every 

homeowner. Furthermore, a Hold Harmless form will be included in the mailing and must be filled out, 

signed, and turned in at the pool entrance upon first visiting the pool. 

The clubhouse must remain closed, and a cleaning company will be hired to deal with the bathrooms 

daily. Pool visitors will be limited to 2 hour sessions, no guests will be permitted, and all rules must be 

followed. 

Other items of business were briefly discussed, including: 

 Kiddie pools on common ground - policy to be added to website 

 Bouncy houses - policy to be added to website 

 Ticks 

 Thank you gift to Regina (TMCo.) 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Helene Singer 

SCHOA Secretary   
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